
 
                                                                                       Honourable Mrs Minister of Education, 

The right to education is a basic right for the children of the 

world. 

The education we want is qualitative, inclusive and embraces 
all the students, without discrimination! 
To accomplish this, we want you to ask: 

First of all, we need more teachers, because now our school 

does not have enough teachers to cover all subjects and we 

need teachers to teach us about the Greek culture and rules 

so that refugee children can study and have a better future 

and so that the hardships they have endured in the past will 

be partially compensated. 

 

Thanks and respect, 

The students of Senior High School of Intercultural Education 

of Eastern Thessaloniki                         


